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Hello,

My family and I moved to the Marquette neighbor last year. We have kids aged 13, 11 and 7.
We’ve lived and worked in this area 13 years ago and we are shocked at the changes in traffic
on and across Willy St. It seems now to have become a traffic artery similar to East
Washington and East Johnson but without the safety mechanisms of those streets.

The only street we feel comfortable driving across Willy St to our home is S. Baldwin because
of the stop light at the intersection and stop signs along the way at each intersection - really
helping with foot an bike traffic and to slow everyone down an pay attention! The only safe
crosswalk on Willy that we will take is the flashing pedestrian crosswalk at Dickinson.

For the amount of cars that travel on Willy St there are not enough stop lights or flashing cross
walks. People are driving way too fast for the area using Willy St as an artery with John
Nolan. Any means to slow down traffic on Williamson will be a great win for the Safety of
this neighborhood and for all who come here.

Thank you,

Shahed and Colleen Ghoghawala
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